
Pre-School and Nursery Newsletter 

 

Welcome back after the Christmas break hope you enjoyed the festive season with your family 

and friends. The topic will be Winter in the Nursery and Pre School class, homework and 

reading books will be sent home from the 12th of January.   

 

Please remember to update your information with the office if you change address or mobile 

phone number thank you in advance.  

 

New Information  

  

Just to remind you, we do have a Facebook page which we use to inform you of any school 

closures, inset days, (these are the same as Mayfeild Secondary School), and any other business 

relating to our school. We will not be printing a weekly newsletter anymore these will be 

available on our Sunbeam's messenger page, which you find by logging onto the 

Mayfield website then go to Sunbeams. Our newsletters are updated weekly.  

 

15-hour Funding for Two-Year-Old Children in 2024 for Working Parents.  

 

The relevant dates (in relation to the age criterion) explains the term your child you would there 

receive funding.  

• children born in the period 1 January to 31 March: the start of term beginning on or 

following 1 April after the child’s second birthday  

• children born in the period 1 April to 31 August: the start of term beginning on or 

following 1 September after the child’s second birthday  

• children born in the period 1 September to 31 December: the start of term beginning on 

or following 1 January after the child’s second birthday  

  

Coffee morning will be on 3rd February 10am till 12,oclock . 

 

We will be holding a parent evening on the 23rd February, appointment sheets will be available 

from the 29th January.   

 

Mrs Isobel Edwards head of pre-school & nursery.  

 

  


